
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

MARCH 28, 2006 

 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: Bob Anderson questioned the advisability of the personnel policy 

amendment adopted last week. He asked who would be eligible since all help is part time. Also he 

thinks it should have gone to the finance committee. Nancy said at this time probably Municipal 

Office personnel and Transfer Station personnel. 

 

Pat Hannon was present to address rumors of “fights” at the newly opened Big Daddy’s 

Barbeque. Pat said there have been no fights just pushing and shoving. He has had a rough bunch 

of young people arriving late at night and he has put on extra door persons to discourage their 

attendance. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: Rod will be here this week. 

 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: Tony said the attorney and cable people are supposed to be 

meeting next week. 

 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: No new business. 

 

Jim reported that the State Auditor will be coming in next week to evaluate our operations and 

procedures. 

 

 7. ADJOURNMENT: Adjourned at 7: 40 p.m. 

 

8. MEETINGS: PSAP York County March 29, 9 a.m. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Dennis Long, Pat Hannon, Bob Anderson, Percy Lowell, Chip Venell, David 

Cote, Robin Ham, Richard Ham, Ken Paul, Lorraine Yeaton. 


